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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that all States that have introduced changes
to existing indigenous land management regimes invite the Special Rapporteur
on the situation of human rights and fundamental freedoms of indigenous people
to undertake a study of those regimes and assess them against the principles
contained in the Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.
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